
UMass  Dartmouth  Police
Department holds 21st annual
“Quarters for Christmas”
The 20th annual Quarters for Christmas raises money for local
organizations

On December 5, the UMass Dartmouth Police Department will host
the 21st annual Quarters for Christmas fundraiser. Between
10:30 a.m. and 2 p.m. in the Campus Center, members of the
Police Department will be collecting donations and greeting
guests.  They  will  also  be  selling  chili  and  hotdogs.  All
proceeds from food and donations go to the New Bedford Boys
and  Girls  Club,  and  family  and  women’s  shelters  in  New
Bedford.
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